TOWN OF HAMILTON
SPECIAL BUDGET MEETING
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 25, 2022

The special budget meeting of the Town of Hamilton was called to order at 7:34 p.m. by Chairman Blaine Lee.  All board members were present.  Clerk Sara Schultz handed out a proposed budget for 2023 along with the actual revenues and expenses as of the current date.  One line item we will be adding to the budget is a fire district reserve account which will be used for future expenses incurred by the West Salem Fire Protection District.  The board members discussed each line item and filled in the proposed numbers for the budget.  We will be holding our Public Hearing on Wednesday, November 30, 2022 at 7:00 p.m.
Meeting was adjourned at 9:10 p.m. with a motion made by Degenhardt and seconded by Lee.
Motion carried.
                                                                                                                _________________________
                                                                                                                Sara Schultz, Town Clerk
